MEMORANDUM February 10, 1986

TO:

Governor

FROM: Gerry Thompson

RE:

Vlashington County Transfer Station

Governor call:

Dick Waker -~ new chairman of Council

(President of Waker Associates, a land development
consulting firm in Beaverton.)

OFFICE: 643-9410

RESIDENCE: 292-6794

Hardy Myers - member of Council

(Managing partner of law office in Washington, D.C.
Will not move to D.C. until June.)

OFFICE: 224-3380 extension 415

RESIDENCE: 232-0991

NOTE: The Jim Gardner on the Council roster is not the

former Senator Gardner.

Points to cover:

iz

How damaging location of transfer station in the Sunset
Corridor is to existing development and future development,
i.e. Fujitsu, NEC and Epson.

Why is there refusal to consider or even hear North Plains
site? Criteria already violated by council, i.e. centroid
of waste, etc.

Newman is working on site at 209th and TV Highway -- some
kind of a land swap "deal." We have no details yet.

Why must the council decide for the Newman property on the
north side of Sunset Highway at their next meeting (2/13)
when it is a given there will be litigation and condemnation

proceedings?

What can be done to convince Council to avoid damaging image
of Sunset Corridor specifically and Oregon generally.

Kaom ot
WMk |\—15

- "~



